Editor

Harold Wei sberg
MF

Fovember 18, 1936,

Mr. Harry Cohem, Manager,
Special Service Department,
Acme Newsplotures, Imec.,
220 5. 42ad B5%.,

Wew York, H. Y.

Dear Mr. Cohem:
Inclosed please find the phh;an you
forwarded me im response to my letter of October 30th.
I am sorry we camnot use them. However,
thank you vexy much for your cooperation.
Very truly youre,

Eoberi Wohlforth, Secretsry
Subcommittee of the

Committee on Education & Iader
Under B. R. 266.



